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Media Release 
 

Assault Investigation (23-22823) 
 
At approximately 3:30am this morning (5/31/23), AAPD received a report that an assault 
happened around 3:30pm on 5/30/23. A 23-year-old female reported a man unknown to 
her walked up behind her and grabbed her left hip on the 1700 block of Broadway Street. 
The victim reported the man then walked away and got into a gray sedan that was parked 
on the street. 
 
The suspect is described as a white male in his 20s, about 5’6”-5’8”, with a full beard and 
short hair that is brownish/red in color. The suspect was also wearing a blue t-shirt. This 
suspect description matches the description of the suspect connected to several incidents 
that occurred in the same time frame on the University of Michigan’s North Campus. 
Those incidents are currently being investigated by the University of Michigan Police 
Department.  
 
Here is a link to the North Campus incidents: https://news.dpss.umich.edu/2023/05/3459 
 
This is an active and ongoing investigation. If anyone saw anything suspicious in the 
area, please contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip line at tips@a2gov.org. 
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